
 
 

NEWS RELEASE 
For Immediate Release 

 

July 14, 2017 

 

Auditor General looks back at 2016/17 

 

VICTORIA – The Office of the Auditor General presented its annual report and financial 

statements for 2016/17 to the Legislative Assembly today. The report provides an overview of 

the office’s performance last year, as well as a look ahead at its goals and priorities for this year. 

 

"I’m proud of our performance this past year,” said Auditor General Carol Bellringer. “We 

released more reports than we planned, improved our staff engagement scores in every category, 

and worked on new ways to be even more effective and efficient.” 

 

The office released 66 reports, including 44 audit opinions on government’s financial statements, 

15 performance audit reports that speak to the efficiency and effectiveness of government’s 

programs, and 7 other publications, such as its information report explaining health funding. 

 

The office’s projects for the next three years can be found in its performance audit and financial 

audit coverage plans. Both coverage plans are available on the office’s website. 

 

The annual report and financial statements are available on the Office of the Auditor General 

website. 

 

About the Office of the Auditor General of B.C. 

The Auditor General is a non-partisan, independent Officer of the Legislature, who reports 

directly to the Legislative Assembly. The Auditor General Act empowers the Auditor General 

and staff to conduct audits, report findings and make recommendations. 

 

Contact us: 

To speak to the Auditor General, call Elaine Hepburn: 250-419-6108 

For general questions, call Colleen Rose, Manager, Communications: 250-419-6207 

 

www.bcauditor.com 

 

Subscribe to receive report e-notifications at www.bcauditor.com/reach/subscribe. 
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